Kia ora koutou
 
As New Zealand has progressed to COVID-19 Alert Level 3 we are supporting measures to prevent the spread of the virus. We need to take action to protect staff, women and whanau. 
As a result, we are stopping all general visiting in Maternity. The only exception will be for women in labour who may choose one support person for the duration of their labour. Overnight stays for partners of postnatal will cease effective immediately. 
Antenatal and breastfeeding clinics at St George抯 Hospital will cease from tomorrow, Tuesday 24 March 2020. 
We acknowledge that this is a drastic measure but appreciate your support during this challenging time. 
Please advise women intending to birth or transfer to St George抯 of the visiting restrictions.
 
Ng� mihi nui
Carol
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